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Message from Dr. Kosch – EPIC Principal 
Dear EPIC Community, 

Happy March!  It is amazing how fast spring is coming!  As you have 

likely seen in the news, the Omicron Variant is subsiding and we are 

seeing positive change reflected in student and staff attendance!  Due 

to this improvement, we are able to continue with all of our 

wonderful EPIC programs and professional learning for teachers!   

COVID 19 Guidance – Latest Update 

If you are following the news, Governor Newsom has announced 

changes to school COVID 19 polices that take affect March 14.   

Starting on March 14, face coverings will be optional, but strongly 

recommended for EPIC students.   All EPIC staff and visitors to 

campus will continue to need to wear face coverings while indoors 

on campus until further notice.   Also, the guidance has not changed 

regarding visitors to campus.  Parents are not allowed beyond the 

EPIC lobby at any time without permission from the principal.    Thank 

you for your cooperation with EPIC COVID 19 protocols.  Updates to 

this policy will be sent out regularly through Parent Square. 

Read Across America Week 

February 28-March 4 EPIC is celebrating Read Across America Week 

with the following activities: 

February 28 – Cat in the Hat – wear a fun hat 

March 1 – Fox in Socks – wear crazy or fun socks 

March 2 – Wacky Wednesday – wear wacky clothes 

March 3 - One Fish, Two Fish… - wear an EPIC T-Shirt 

March 4 – Horton Hears a Who – wear pajamas 
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EPIC School Information: 
2945 Ramco Street Suit 200  West Sacramento, CA 95691 
(916)286-1960 www.epicib.org 

Important Dates 
 
 
February 28 – March 4 
Read Across America Week 
Friday, March 11 
Kids’ Farmers Market – 10:30-12:30 p.m. 
March 14-18 
ELPAC Testing 
Friday, March 18 
Virtual Trimester 2 Awards/IB Learner Profile 
Assembly – 8:45 a.m. 
Friday, March 25 
Kids’ Farmers Market – 10:30-12:30 p.m.  
Tuesday, March 29 
Virtual Coffee with Admin – 9:00 a.m.  
 
Reminder:  All Fridays are Minimum Days with 
12:30 p.m. Dismissal.   Students who are not in the 
After School Program need to be promptly picked 
up at 12:30 p.m.  Thank you! 
 
Zoom Link for Virtual Events:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85452091940?pwd=RHlY
NXoySkFkelAvK1VvMXFKNm93Zz09 

 
 
 
 

 

 
  

Last week, EPIC began its new partnership with the 
Yolo County Food Bank!  Students took home a bag 
of apples, potatoes, onions and lettuce!  It is great 
to be able to provide this service to EPIC families! 

*** EPIC Open Enrollment for 2022-2023*** 

NOW through May 13, 2022 

EPIC is Now Enrolling for Grades K-8 – Please Spread the Word! 

EPIC is now enrolling for the 2022-2023 school year!  Please spread 

the word that now is the time for NEW students, especially new 

TK/Kindergarten students, to pre-register with EPIC.   

Please note:  Transitional Kindergarten is for students who will be 

turning five between September 2, 2022 and February 2, 2023.   

Interested families can call the school at 916-286-1960 or visit 

www.epicib.org to access an enrollment packet.   
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